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10.4 

REPORT 2 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee presents its second report for 2021 and 

recommends: 

 

MCAC-0005-2021 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Colin Patterson, Supervisor Road Safety 

regrading the Quiet Streets Program be received. 

(MCAC-0005-2021) 

 
MCAC-0006-2021 
That Kris Hammel be appointed as Chair of the Network and Technical Subcommittee for a term 
ending on November 14, 2022 or until a successor is appointed.  
(MCAC-0006-2021) 
 
MCAC-0007-2021 
That the Network and Technical Subcommittee Update from Kris Hammel, Citizen Member be 
received. 
(MCAC-0007-2021) 
 
MCAC-0008-2021 
That the Communications and Promotions Subcommittee Update from Paulina Pedziqiatr, 
Citizen Member be received.  
(MCAC-0008-2021) 
 
MCAC-0009-2021 
That the update on closing the gap on Derry Road from Neal Smith, Project Manager, Region of 
Peel be received. 
(MCAC-0009-2021) 
 
MCAC-0010-2021 
That the Memorandum dated February 4, 2021 from Fred Sandoval, Active Transportation 
Coordinator, Active Transportation and Amy Parker, Active Transportation Technologist, Active 
Transportation entitled “2021 Quarterly Cycling Program Update” be received. 
(MCAC-0010-2021) 
 
MCAC-0011-2021 
That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 2021 Action List be approved. 
(MCAC-0011-2021) 
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MCAC-0012-2021 
That the 2021 Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Work Plan be deferred to the next 
Mississauga Cycling Advisory meeting. 
(MCAC-0012-2021) 
 
 
 

 

 


